
Ongerup PS News 
9th October 2024

Welcome to Term 4! It seems like this year is 

slowing for no one. 

This term we look forward to the Boomers 

participating in Kanga Cricket at Wellstead and 

the Pre-primary to Year 6 students heading to 

Jerramungup for a Scitech Science Day. We are 

also trying to fit in a Joeys’ Big Out too!

This Friday is our annual busy bee and we would 

love to have as many helpers as we can to get 

the jobs done before the heat sets in. Please 

RSVP to Emma Spink if you can make it. 

Term planners will be sent home early next week 

to our families so you know what’s happening 

and when. Finally a reminder to make sure you 

keep an eye out for emails, texts and our 

Facebook page to stay updated!   

Until next time, Donna



Gnowangerup Library excursion
To finish our 2024 Book Week celebrations, we 
went to the Gnowangerup library to watch a 
“Reading is Magic” show. We laughed until our 
stomachs hurt!



Huge congratulations to the students who 
represented Warperup (and OPS) at the 
Fitzgerald Interschool Carnival in Bremer 
Bay at the end of last term!



Our visit to the 
Ongerup wildflower 
show and museum 
was awesome! 

Thank you to the 
volunteers who 
showed us around.





Congratulations to our latest award 
winners who were presented with 

their certificates at the end of Term 3!



PBS Update

We finally made it to 1000 
tickets and enjoyed a 
delicious lunch on the first day 
back! Big thanks to Ms 
Thobaven for organising the 
pizza and ice cream.

This term we are working 
toward having a colour run! 
Can we do it before the year 
finishes?!



Community notices …

If you are going to the 
Manypeaks PS disco, please get 

your order form back by 
Monday October 21st!



Would you like 

to contact us?
Please call us, send an email,           

or stop by for a chat!

Lamont Street, Ongerup

9828 3200

ongerup.ps@education.wa.edu.au

www.ongerupps.wa.edu.au

www.facebook.com/OngerupPS

mailto:Ongerup.ps@education.wa.edu.au
http://www.ongerupps.wa.edu.au/
http://www.facebook.com/OngerupPS
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